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Dear Parents/Carers 

CELEBRATING READING 

We are delighted to invite parents and carers of our Year 4 and Year 6 children to attend 

a Cosy Reading Café in school on Monday 3rd February at 2.45 p.m. This session will 

provide both parent/carers and children with the opportunity to relax and share a love of 

books.   

 

You are welcome to bring along favourite books from home or choose from some of our 

fabulous school books, as you get cosy and enjoy a special time reading together.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your help and support. We know 

together we can make it a success and develop a lifelong love of reading! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The English Team 

 


